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October 29, 1963 

Dear Jackie: 

Tte trustees of the Prince Edward Free School 
Association have told me of your personal efforts 
on their behalf which were instrumental in opening 
the schools on schedule. 

Today, the children of Prince Edward County 
have an excellent school system available to them 
which may help r_egain the lost years. Hopefully, 
their public schools will open again soon. Your 
assistance is greatly appreciated by all who share 
your concern for the welfare of these children. 

Mr. Jackie Robinson 
Vice President 
Cl-ock Full 0 1 Nuts 
425 Lexington "'venue 
New York, New York 

Sincerely, 

Roff�nedy 
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